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NOTICE OF NAME CHANGE

January 1, 2024

We are pleased to announce that as of Monday January 1, 2024, Nucor Harris
Rebar, a Division of Harris Steel ULC has changed its name to Nucor Rebar
Fabrication, a Division of Nucor Steel ULC. Please make this change in your
system.

This announcement is a change in name only and there is no change to the
corporate structure, Tax ID’s, banking information or payment remittance
addresses. Also, there is no change to the previous contact information that you
used for connecting with our Nucor Rebar teammates.

Nucor Harris Rebar has been a proud part of the Nucor team since 2007 and our name
change is being done to recognize this connection and reflect what the market has known
for years.

Under our new name, Nucor Rebar Fabrication, a Division of Nucor Steel ULC will
continue our commitment to excellence in the products and services we offer and in the
valued relationships we have fostered and developed over the years with our
customers and our suppliers.

We invite you to contact your local trusted Nucor Harris Rebar teammates should
you have any questions or concerns regarding this announcement.

Sincerely,
Nucor Rebar Fabrication, a Division of Nucor Steel ULC

Phone: 604.946.1231 - Fax: 604.946.8414



